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I support SB548 because it is our duty to ensure that children who are being removed 

from their homes are not being further traumatized by our State agencies. While 

problems facing Child Welfare are massive, this is a small step that can make a huge 

difference for a child’s mental health. No one, especially children, should be forced to 

carry their lives in trash bags.  


